MEMORANDUM

To: Dimple Desai
Office of Policy and Management (OPM)

From: Cameron Walden
Supervising Sanitary Engineer
Department of Public Health-Drinking Water Section

CC: David J. Fox, Department of Energy & Environmental Protection
Peter B. Hearn, Connecticut Council on Environmental Quality
Henry Beary, Candlewood Trails Association
Robert C. Chapell, Woodward & Curran

Date: October 25, 2012

Subject: Candlewood Trails Association, Authorization to Award Construction
Contract — Water System Improvements - CEPA Findings

Attached please find the Environmental Assessment Checklist for the above referenced project.
Scoping for the project began on May 17, 2011 and ended on June 20, 2011.

The Department of Public Health (DPH) received comments from Department of Energy &
Environmental Protection (DEEP) on June 20, 2011 (also attached). The DPH will coordinate
with Candlewood Trails Association to ensure that the DEEP’s recommendations will be
implemented. Based on the comments received, the DPH does not recommend preparation of an
Environmental Impact Evaluation (EIE) to determine the cumulative impacts associated with this
project. Should you have any questions, please contact me at (860) 509-7333.



